
 

PREP FOR THE FUTURE 
Monday, October 26, 2020 

Registration Information: 

We are now able to accommodate more 

than 25 people, so we are trying to hold one 

session to allow more Q & A time. 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Typically this is a family event, but we 

kindly ask that you only register two people 

from each household.   

 

Registration: Click here 

 

About the Event 

This year our School Counselor, Mr. 

Chiesa and our Career Development 

Program Manager, Mrs. Parsons will 

focus on explaining how to use our Prep 

for the Future Resource Center, followed 

by Q & A about anything related to 

college and career prep.  This is a great 

way to have your questions answered. We 

are currently working with our normal 

Prep for the Future presenters, who will 

also be creating some new presentations 

and sharing resources that evening.  This 

will be unveiled that night. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GO7fN4ASMU2hu7e2gj9hJ1ezgplDYAtCg_DZ0Szgr8NUNDdMNzlPSjJHRFcxQUxPTjRYSEpQTVFDNS4u

